
PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE
VILLAGE OF OYSTER BAY COVE

            Due to current health concern about the COVID-19 virus, the monthly Trustees

meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 21, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. at the East Woods School on

Yellow Cote Road in the Village, has been rescheduled to Wednesday, July 29, 2020 at 6:00

p.m. and will be conducted by a telephone conference call. Below, you will find the call-in

information:

DATE & TIME:                   Wednesday, July 29, 2020 at 6:00pm

PHONE NUMBER:             1-888-204-5987

ACCESS CODE:                   8955143

Joanne Casale

                                                                              Clerk-Treasurer

Date: July 14, 2020

Receipt of Notice Acknowledge

____________________________             ________________

News Media

THIS IS NOT A LEGAL NOTICE FOR PUBLICATION. HOWEVER, YOU MAY

WISH TO PUBLISH THIS INFORMATION AS A PUBLIC SERVICE.


